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It appears that CARB’s proposal for "true-up" allowances may reasonably and equitably resolve 
the 2013 allocation issue for Inergy and other similarly situated entities. Inergy strongly 
supports revisions to the Cap-and-Trade Regulation that would correct for the lack of allocation 

of free 2013 allowances to Inergy (and other similarly situated entities) due to benchmark and 
reporting requirement issues. Inergy looks forward to reviewing and, if appropriate, commenting 
on proposed regulatory language providing for "true-up" allowances. 

Inergy appreciates CARB’s consideration of this important issue and these comments. 

Very truly you 

Ann L. Trowbridge 
Counsel for Inergy West Coast LLC 
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